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Question:
In the table showing all measures that have rebates available in Xcel’s 2018 DSM
Program, please provide justification for the rebate amounts for each measure that has
proposed changes.

Response:
 
Please see updated Attachment B1, as it appears in our Supplemental Filing, to
include justification for each proposed change for Business Lighting Efficiency and
the Residential Home Lighting Program. Rebate changes are generally due to a change
in the incremental cost of the technology, a new technology being added, or an
adjustment in incentive to promote a cost-effective measure. No other program has
adjusted rebate levels.
________________________________________________________________

Preparer: Jessica Peterson
Title: Sr.Regulatory Analyst
Department: Customer Solutions
Telephone: 612.330.6850
Date: October 13, 2017

1


